PKS Annual Fourth of July Parade

All ages came out in numbers to celebrate Independence Day at the Pine Knoll Shores Fourth of July Parade. Bicycles, scooters, golf carts and participants were decked out in red, white and blue. Everyone had a fine time and enjoyed watermelon in the park after the parade. A special thank you to Martha Edwards for organizing this event.—*Photos by Bill Flexman*







Full Moon Paddle



Friends and neighbors gathered at McNeill Park on June 20 for a full moon summer solstice paddle through the Pine Knoll Shores canals and along the sound. Paddlers will gather on August 18 and September 16 for two more paddles. Grab your kayak, canoe or paddleboard and join the group at McNeill Park at 7:30 p.m.—Photos by Dan Law and Ida Mazzoni





Pine Knoll Shores resident BJ Peter and her daughter Jeannie and two grandchildren attended the Evening Parade at the Marine Corps War Memorial (also known as the Iwo Jima Memorial) in Arlington, Virginia, in mid-July. While there, she met First Lieutenant Jak Kramer, pictured here with BJ, who is the son of Pine Knoll Shores Town Manager Brian Kramer. Jak is assigned to the Marine Barracks in Washington, DC.—Photo courtesy of BJ Peter



Correction: This picture, which appears Storm Damage in PKS" on the Town Classified as 1996 following Hurricane Fran. While extended and sand was repositioned September 1996, this picture featuring was taken in November 1998 after Hurl pushed up and shoveled by volunteers around pilings that had been extended



FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL

We'd like to feature our youngest residents on their fifth October issue of The Shoreline. Please submit your high residente months shoreline@townofpks.com by Wednesday, September 14,0 names, grade, school, photographer's name and any other to share. Kids love to see their picture in the paper, and so